To whom it may concern,

We, Eddie and Anne McGrath, are residents of the Great South Coast, living in Orford.

We are aware of the proposal to upgrade Tyrendarra, Strathdownie, Cape Bridgewater and Gorae
West to three-phase power and | fully support this initiative as it will benefit our region as a whole
through the economic and social flow-on effects to other businesses and the wider community. In

addition the limitations of poor infrastructure that has been experienced in our region, we believe, as
parents of 3 young farmers, that they and other young farmers have equal opportunity as city

businesses.
Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards,

Eddie & Anne McGrath



